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BACK TO SCHOOL
Hunt Military Communities Foundation (HMCF) and Operation Homefront are excited to collaborate again to bring school supplies 
to military children before the 2023-2024 school year. This year, HMCF secured 2,314 backpacks �lled with school supplies and will be 
distributing them throughout August to HMC communities within the continental U.S. and Hawaii.

Each year, Active Duty Service Member school-age children between the ages of who reside in Hunt Military Communities homes are 
eligible to register for a backpack. This program, in its third year, aims to alleviate some of the �nancial burden military families face 
when getting their children ready for school by providing backpacks with a variety of needed supplies, including pens, pencils, paper, 
scissors, and binders all tailored to the needs and grade levels of the children. 

Hunt Military Communities Foundation and Operation Homefront are proud of the partnership and this most worthwhile program 
that provides needed supplies to our military families. 
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IMPORTANT EVENTS
Popsicle Fridays
Come to the Community Management O�ce from 8:00 PM to 5:00 PM 
every Friday to get a free popsicle while supplies last. What a great way to 
say hello to your neighbors and friendly AFAMC Team while cooling down 
this summer!

Safety Alert & Reminders
Don’t forget to replace your air �lter at least monthly. We recommend the 
1st of every month. This will help keep your heater working properly this 
winter season. If you need a replacement air �lter at no charge, visit the 
Community Management O�ce during business hours to pick up a FREE 
air �lter. Be sure to test your smoke detectors and carbon monoxide 
sensors twice a month. We recommend doing this every payday so you 
do not forget.

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT
Stuart Campbell

Stuart Campbell is a Community Director here at Air Force 
Academy Family Housing. Stuart was born on a military 
installation (Fort Huachuca) and grew up a dependent to 
dual military parents. He has spent a year RV’ing around 
the country with his family, visiting over 30 national parks. 
When asked what he loves about his job, Stuart said, 
“Having grown up in military housing, I am passionate 
about making military housing the best it can be because 
I know what it is like to live in it.”

PET OF THE MONTH
Jordan King’s pup Boomer

PET OF THE MONTH
Briana Waddles pup Koda

PET OF THE MONTH
Marcie Davis’s pup Boone

COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENTS
We want to thank everyone in Douglas Valley for your patience as the 
Pressure Relief Valves (PRV) were installed in your Community in July. 
With this improvement, we are optimistic that we should see a sharp 
reduction in the instances of water pressure spikes in your neighborhood 
and the related impacts to your families such as pipes bursting and water 
heaters failing. We know this was an inconvenience with water outages 
a�ecting many of you - thank you so much for being patient as we make 
this improvement to serve you better!

MAINTENANCE CORNER
Did you know that we provide self-help items at our Community Center? 
If you need a basic item for your home such as a lightbulb or an air �lter, 
stop by our Community Center o�ce and we will work to help you out!
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Rent is Due Trash/Recycling Bulk
Pick Up

Trash/Recycling Bulk
Pick Up

Trash/Recycling Bulk
Pick Up

Trash/Bulk Pick Up

Trash/Bulk Pick Up

Bulk Trash: If you have bulk trash that you need
picked up, email AFAContact@HuntCompanies.com

before 3:00 PM the Wednesday prior to pick up
with your address and list of items you need

removed for bulk trash.


